
Consolidated Edison Company     
of New York, Inc       
4 Irving Place                      
New York  NY 10003-0987  
               
    

 
       March 30, 2018 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary  
NYS Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 
                           Re:  Statement of Delivery Revenue Surcharge Issued Pursuant to 
 Case 16-E-0060 (Electric Rate Case for Rate Years 2017-2019)   
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
           Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the "Company”) is filing Statement of 
Delivery Revenue Surcharge (“SDR”) No. 8 applicable to billings under the Company’s 
Schedule for Electricity Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity, applicable to its customers in the 
City of New York and the County of Westchester.  This statement is filed to become effective 
April 2, 2018, and will supersede SDR Statement No. 7 which will become effective April 1, 
2018.  Statement No. 7 inadvertently indicated that the rates are applicate to billing for the 
period March 1 through March 31, 2018.  This language has been removed in SDR Statement 
No. 8.  

 
 SDR Statement No. 8 is being issued on March 30, 2018 to become effective on April 2, 
2018. 
 
 Any questions regarding this filing can be directed to Ricky Joe at 212-460-4995. 
             
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

                                      
                        /s/ William A. Atzl, Jr.  

 Director 
 Rate Engineering Department 
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